
April 19, 2021 
 
 

 
Due to COVID-19, The Ellettsville, Indiana, Town Council met for a virtual Work Session 
on Monday, April 19, 2021 by Zoom.  Scott Oldham called the meeting to order at 7:10 p.m.   
 
Roll Call:  Members participating were Scott Oldham, William Ellis, Pamela Samples, 
Trevor Sager and Dan Swafford.  Darla Brown, Town Attorney; Sandra Hash, Clerk-
Treasurer and Mike Farmer, Town Manager also attended.   
 

Supervisors attending:  Jimmie Durnil and Kevin Tolloty. 
 

The following discussions were held but there were no motions or votes: 
 

American Rescue Plan Act of 2021, an Ordinance to create the needed fund will be on the 
April 26, 2021 meeting agenda. 
 
Site preparation for the Utility Garage located beside Town Hall.  More information will be 
provided at the April 26, 2021 Council meeting. 
 
Returning to in person meetings rather than virtual.  The meeting room will accommodate 
32 people spaced 6 feet apart and the zoom meetings can continue at the live meeting.  This 
will be on the April 26, 2021 meeting agenda.  
 
Stormwater rate increase due to backlogged projects.  
 

Annexation 
 

Adjournment 
 

Scott Oldham closed the meeting at 8:20 PM.   
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